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Hi

I would like to add my submission in favour ofthe application to expand the open cast mine in the Malvern
Hills

Our economy needs jobs and tax paying companies at this time of economic instability, so keeping the supply
of coal to our factories is critical to our economic survival

Regards
Stuart Mclean

Sent from my iPhone


